
HB0263 Renaming the Francis Scott Key Bridge 

Dear Legislators 

Why would we rename the bridge?  Why add “Memorial”?  The cost to reprint hundreds of signs, 
posters, and tourist documents is unimaginable to me and seems like a huge waste of money.  
Maybe you saw the reports?  Maryland has blown through the reserves and once again your fellow 
legislators are looking to RAISE taxes to fix that.  How about you STOP spending money on frivolous 
things like renaming a bridge to something that is 99% the same as it was before?  Pretty sure 
everyone knows the bridge is “IN MEMORY” of Francis Scott Key and his beautiful poem honoring 
the American People and Spirit. 

I strongly urge you to vote AGAINST this bill as it is a waste of money and time. 

 

Respectfully, 

Kelly Sengstock 

Cecil County, MD 

theksengstock@gmail.com 


